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May 15, 2020 

Garthe Cooke 

P.O. Box 95 

Warne, NC 28909 

 

 

RE:  Maple Leaf Mine, Prospecting NOI # P-2016-001, Modification Application (MD-01)  

Financial Warranty Request  

 

Mr. Cooke: 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) has received your correspondence 

dated May 6, 2020, in which you have committed to limit the drilling disturbance to two holes 

approximately 300 feet deep. Based on this modification to your plan, the Division has revised 

the reclamation cost estimate for your modification application (MD-01). The amount of 

financial warranty set by the Division for this operation is $8,680.00. This is an increase of 

$6,680.00 over the $2,000.00 currently held for this operation. A reclamation cost estimate is 

enclosed. A financial warranty of the entire amount of $8,680.00 must be submitted to the 

Division prior to commencing the prospecting proposed through MD-01. Please note, the 

Division may terminate the MD-01 application if the Financial Warranty is not received within 

sixty days. 

Please make arrangements with our office, phone no. 303.866.3567 for submittal of the financial 

warranty.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dustin Czapla 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

Phone: (303) 866-3567, ext. 8188 

 

 

Cc: 

Steven Crittendon 

P.O. Box 492 

Gunnison, CO 81230 

http://mining.state.co.us/

